
Submitter: Tony  Mcalister  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

This bill goes against our constitutional right to bear arms. This will do nothing to 

eliminate any crimes or criminal activity and is strictly being put in place to oppress 

law abiding citizens. This bill will also put hundreds of hard working Oregonians out of 

business, since there is no plan or setup of any classes available for anyone to take 

to now purchase firearms. There is already an extensive background check in place 

and when this bill was presented it was written to mislead the general public into 

thinking there was not a background check. Thank you for taking the time to read this 

and listen to what my feelings on it are. I’m truly praying this does not fall on deaf 

ears and the judges ruling over this will realize how destructive this is to our state and 

our economy.  


